F. Murphy. Rsq..

Dear Mr. Murphy,

I am instructed by the Provisional Council to convey to
you their sincere disappointment at your unwillingness to reconsider
your decision to resign your membership of the Council. They
are very reluctant to accept your resignation but feel confident
that they will continue to have the benefit of your guidance and
experience through the good services of Mrs.Murphy.

The Provisional Council also wish me to tender to

Mrs Murphy their sympathy on her recent accident and to wish

her a speedy recovery.

Yours faithfully,

p.p. Hon. Secretary of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League.